
June 17, 2022 

 
Dear PFT Members, 

 

The PUSD School Board has voted unanimously to approve the Tentative Agreement 

(TA) between PUSD & PFT for a 5% ongoing salary increase for next school year! The 

5% increase will be reflected on your first pay warrant of the 2022-23 school year. This 
5% increase is in addition to the 4% increase we received this school year. The agreement 

is attached to this email. Happy Summer! 

  

In Unity, 

Kelly 


